
Shellfish Conservation Committee 

April 4, 2016 

Bristol Town Office 
 

Committee Members present:  Scott Burke, David Cheney, Steve Lackovic, Ronald Poland, Steve 

Termine. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm. 

 

Meeting Location. 

Due to Lackovic being given the wrong key for the front door, the committee had their meeting 

in the parking lot.  The recorded temperature was 24ºF. 

 

Conservation. 

DMR transplant applications will be filed for conservation efforts. 

 Burke & M. Cheney will be the contacts for 4/30 & 5/01.  They will move seed from one 

 location in the East Branch, John’s Bay to another location in the East Branch. 

 Poland will be the contact for 5/8 &5/9.  He will move seed from Loud’s Island to 

Drebelbis Point, Pemaquid River. 

Efforts will include prepping the flats and removing ribbon worms for predator protection. 

The meeting point for 04/30 & 05/01 will be the Harrington Meetinghouse. 

A vote to not offer make-up conservation days for 2016 was approved unanimously.  This will 

be included in the conservation notice. 

 

General Discussions. 

Lackovic will contact Annis (DMR) to find out if a local conservation closure for Schoolhouse 

Cove is allowed. 

Headlight digging in Pemaquid River. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15pm.  The next meeting will be held on May 2 @ 7pm. 

Agenda items to include:  appointments, allocation, ordinance amendments 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rachel Bizarro 

Staff liaison 

 


